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Notice of Canceled Meeting 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Ethel Everhard Memorial Library Board of Trustees, 

originally scheduled for Monday, December 9th at 6:45pm, has been 

CANCELED. 

 

The next regularly schedule meeting of the Ethel Everhard Memorial Library Board 

of Trustees, will be held Monday, January 13th at 6:45pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: December 4th, 2019 

By Ethel Everhard Board of Trustees, 

LeeAnn Kittleson, President 

 

Please note, under the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, if special 

accommodations are necessary to attend the meeting, please notify the director at 

608-296-2544. 
 

 


